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Dear members of National Pharmacopoeia Authorities and Groups of Experts 13A, 13B, TCM and HOM,  
   
As you may be aware, the European Pharmacopoeia will be entering a new era by switching to a fully virtual edition as of issue 12.1. This change brings with 
it a certain freedom and provides us with an opportunity to consider integrating new functionalities.  
 
The European Pharmacopoeia Secretariat is therefore contacting you to seek your input and advice regarding the possibility of including photographs for 
the microscopic identification of dried herbal drugs. We are currently exploring the different options and your expertise will be crucial in helping us to 
understand the challenges and potential utility of having photographs and/or botanical illustrations in our monographs or in the Knowledge Database.  
   
Therefore, we would be much grateful if you could fill in the following survey:  
 
https://survey.edqm.eu/index.php?r=survey/index&sid=584467&lang=en 
We kindly ask you to complete it by Friday 16 May 2025.  
   
Thank you for your time and valuable input. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us.  
   
With many thanks and kind regards,  
 
On behalf of Melanie BALD and Bruno SPIELDENNER,  
 

Tähelepanu! Tegemist on väljastpoolt asutust saabunud kirjaga. Tundmatu saatja korral palume linke ja faile mitte avada.  
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